







August 24, 2008
Re: Zoe Witt
Dear Madam/Sir: 

It is a pleasure to write in behalf of Zoe Witt’s application for being a writing tutor for CLAS. I have known Zoe for about one year, and I am very impressed with her as a student and a person. Zoe has excelled in her undergraduate work and will probably finish near the top of her class. 

I first met Zoe when she earned an outstanding grade in Soc 152A (the Sociology of Human Sexuality). Next I invited her to be in the small honors class (Soc 152B) that I offered the following quarter for the best 17 students from the large 152A class (which has 500-600 students each quarter of the year). In the small class I came to know Zoe quite well. She always made intelligent and thoughtful contributions, and she was one of the leaders of many important discussions. She was always reliable and responsible in her work, one of those people who I could always trust to make everything work well. She has very high standards for her own work and a great eye for detail. It is a pleasure to work with her and you will always find her work to be of the highest quality.

Because Zoe is a very good writer, I am certain that she will be a very good writing tutor for CLAS. She has a lovely sense of humor and exudes kindness, making her the kind of person that most students would find very approachable when seeking out a tutor. Zoe has outstanding communication skills; and she is creative in both solving problems and helping people work together cooperatively. She is exceptionally well organized and makes sure that her work and the work of others are done professionally, carefully, and with attention to detail. She is well liked by her fellow students—and by the other faculty with whom she works. 

In summary, I think Zoe is truly an outstanding person who will make a very good writing tutor. Zoe earns my highest level of recommendation. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor

